
LIFESTYLE 
 

Recently, we were approached by the ‘Humberside Helpers’ Lifestyle 

group for a donation of some timber. They were hoping to raise 

money for their chosen charity B-I-R-D and we were only too happy 

to help. 

This group put in a lot of hard work and turned the wood in to some 

fantastic bird boxes which they then sold to friends, family and the 

public. This raised awareness of the charity and they managed to 

raise £100 for B-I-R-D. 

Humberside Helpers came in to visit us and handed us a brilliant 

thank you letter and presented us with one of their bird boxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A massive well done to Charlie, Adam, Joseph and Ben! 


